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Comments: We do NOT need e-bikes on non-motorized National Forest trails! There are plenty of motorized

trails that they can play on without endangering our horses. If they're allowed on all the trails, we'd have nowhere

to go with our horses to avoid motorized vehicles that might spook them. It's a huge safety issue. 


